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Road Safety
Since the reopening of Forest Road

following the completion of the

roadworks, there has been a marked

increase in traffic on Convent Drive.

Could we therefore please ask that you

keep your children close to you when

walking to and from school and stay on

the footpath, following the arrows.

Parents should also keep their children

with them when walking/queuing through

the staff car park and not allow them to

run around. With social distancing so

important at the moment, this is even

more vital than usual in order to keep

everybody safe and well.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Support for You
We know this year has been very

difficult for people for many reasons.

Here are some agencies who may be

able to help:

Food Banks

enquiries@trusseltrust.org

https://coalville.foodbank.org.uk

Money Advice

Money Advice Service – 0800 138 7777

Citizens Advice – 0300 456 8390

Other Helplines

https://www.nwleics.gov.uk/pages/sup

port_helplines

National Youth Fun Day
The children have had a fantastic day

celebrating National Youth Fun Day!

They loved wearing their own clothes

and eating the wonderful biscuits

baked by Mrs Palmer!

Your donations, for non-school

uniform and the biscuits, will support

the ongoing work of the NDCYS.

Advent
Look out for our “Advent at St Clare’s

2020” leaflet on Class Dojo next week!
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Do not use harmful words, but only helpful words, the kind that build

up and provide what is needed, so that what you say will do good

to those who hear you.
Ephesians 4:29

Stars of the Week
Key Dates

Monday 30th

November
Advent Liturgy

Friday 4th

December

Deadline for

ordering Christmas 

Lunch

Friday 18th

December

Christingle

School Closes

Tuesday 5th

January
School Reopens

EYFS Henryk

Year 1 India

Year 2 Laura

Year 3 Hanna

Year 4 Charlotte

Year 5 Leah-May

Year 6 Maja

Other Laila-Jane (Y1)

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 13/11/20 96.5%

Top Classes

1st Year 3 – 98.2%

2nd EYFS – 97.9%

3rd Year 4 – 97.2%

Anti-Bullying Week
This week has been National Anti-

Bullying Week. At St Clare’s, each

class has been learning about what

bullying and what they can do to

“Unite Against Bullying”. Every child in

the school has completed a jigsaw

piece showing what part they are

going to play to prevent bullying from

happening.


